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Mission Statement 
 

To exceed the 

expectations of our 

commitment…. 

producing the 

highest quality 

products, on time 

deliveries, and 

superior customer 

service. 

What’s New at Global Precision Parts? 

 Individual Highlights: 

*TS Certification  

*Manufacturing Today 

*ThomasNet 

*Safety Award 

*Open Capacity 

*FABTECH 

 

 

  

 

 

**TS Certification** 

 Our Ottoville Facility is currently working on  

becoming TS certified and should be completed  

by year end of 2015. 

 

 

Manufacturing  TODAY 
 

**Keep watch for GPP to be 

featured in the next several issues 

of Manufacturing TODAY.** 

 

ThomasNet 
GPP is now located on ThomasNet.  

We invite you to check out our page 

on www.thomasnet.com and search 

Global Precision Parts. 

 

 

 

http://www.thomasnet.com/


 

 

 

 

Serving the following 
industries: 

 
 
*Plumbing 
 
 
*Light Truck 
 
 
*Heavy Truck 
 
 
*Automotive 
 
 
*Tube Fabrication 
 
 
*Hydraulic Fitting 
 
 
*Munitions 
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Materials 

 

*Aluminum 

 

*Brass 

 

*Stainless Steel 

 

*Leaded and Non-

Leaded Bar Stock 

**Open Capacity** 

 Hydromats 

 Davenports 

 3 ½” Machines 

 2 5/8” Machines 

 

Contact Jennifer Ardner @ 419-233-1399 or jardner@gpp-inc.com 

for quote/more information. 

Safety Award – Ottoville Facility 
 

Our GPP – Ottoville Facility was awarded the following awards at the  

Van Wert Safety Council Meeting: 

 

 100% Award – zero injuries or illnesses resulting in a day or more away 

from work in the previous calendar year. 

 Achievement Award – 25% reduction in incident rate from the previous 

year. 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:jardner@gpp-inc.com


***Contact Information at Each GPP Facility*** 
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“We are a company 

recognized for 

exceeding the 

expectations of its 

customers, 

employees, and 

community” 

 
 
 

“We are the 

strategic global 

market leader in 

precision 

machined parts 

excelling in 

delivery and 

availability” 

“We believe that customer service shouldn’t just 

be a department; it should be the entire 

company.” 

~ Tony Hsieh~ 

 

GPP will be exhibiting at 

FABTECH 2015 in Chicago - Nov. 

For more details, please contact Jennifer 

Ardner at 419-233-1399 or jardner@gpp-

inc.com. 

~Hope to see you there~ 
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